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East Tamaki School

23 July 2025 Term 3 Week 2

Triennial School Board Elections
The Elections are taking place this term. Each school in New
Zealand is governed by a Board. We need four community
members on our Board and we will be asking for people to
put their name forward soon. You can nominate yourself or
someone else to be a Parent member of the Board. These
positions will be until September 2028.

Serving on a school Board is a great opportunity for
community members to support the school in a governance
role.

The election process is being run independently by Schooled
Election Pilot whom will be sending out nomination
information to all parents via email or post this week. If you
have any questions please contact the school office.
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